ir. Fred J. Tuerk,
- University of Eimm'i.
Columbia, Missouri.

Dear Mr. Tuerk:

Imediately upon receipt of your letter of
March 13th I called our publiocity direotor and asked
him if he had some basketball shots that he could

YOue.

I checked with him again and learned that

he did not have any immediately available, but that
he was asking the photographer to look through the
files for something t you could use., I trust that

have heard from

him by this time.

Dirsotor of Physical Bducation,
Varsity Basketball Coach.




